
 

 

ATUPA PROGRAM 
Adolescent Tobacco Underage Prevention Act 

 
The Health Department utilizes student workers under the 
age of 21 to assist in our ATUPA program. The student 
workers are paired with a team of experienced Sanitarians to 
conduct stings for the purpose of ensuring compliance with 
laws restricting the purchase of cigarettes and other tobacco 
products to minors. 

As students are only eligible to participate in this program 
until the day prior to their 21st birthday, we have an ongoing 
need for eligible hourly student workers to replace those that 
age out in order to meet the grant deliverables. 

 

 
APPLY: 
Submit an XD10 Application for Employment and Resume 
to the following email. 
wcdh-hr@westchestercountyny.gov 

 

 

Westchester County 
Department of Health 

Come join  
our team! 

 
Westchester County is an 

Equal Opportunity 
Employer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
https://humanresources 
.westchestergov.com 

XD10 Application 
for Employment 

https://humanresources.westchestergov.com/images/stories/adobe/xd-10_2024-revised-pdf-document.pdf
mailto:wcdh-hr@westchestercountyny.gov

